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Final Response ATIPP Access Request 21-349

Decision

The Department of Justice has searched the Whitehorse Correctional Centre and has identified records
responsive to Access Request #21-349. Our final response on the information is as follows:

Access Granted in Part

The Department of Justice has provided access in part to information and records relating to the
request noted below:

All contracts, agreements, decision documents, policy and procedures governing
and related to all medical services provided to inmates at Whitehorse Corrections
Center.

Timeline 2021-04-01 to 2021-10-21

Third party personal information including name or mark of an individual has been withheld using
section 70(1) of the ATIPP Act to protect personal privacy.

Section 72(1)(b)(vi) of the ATIPP Act was used to withhold information the disclosure of which could
adversely affect the security of a building or other system.

There is no charge for this request.

Right to Complain

You have the right to make a complaint in respect of this response to the Yukon Information and
Privacy Commissioner under Section 66 of the ATIPP Act, no later than 30 business days after you
receive this response. To make a complaint, contact:
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Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner

3162 3 Ave.

Whitehorse, YK Y1A 1G3

E-mail: intake@yukonombudsman.ca

Phone: (867) 667-8468; toll free (in Yukon) 1-800-661-0408 (ext. 8468)

Contact Person in Department

If there are any questions, please contact Scott Tyrner, Access and Privacy Analyst for the Department
of Justice at (867) 667-9477 or jus.atipp@yukon.ca
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